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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[Class KG - XII] 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Sub: Important information on Book Sale for AY 2021-22 
 
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
This is to inform that the consignment of books for Academic Year 2021-22 has arrived. 
However, in order to abide by the directives of the Supreme Committee, we shall 
commence with book sale only after 15th April, 2021.  
 
However, you will be intimated on when/how to proceed with book selection and the 
payment in new ERP in due course, via email/sms. 
 
This is for your kind information.  
 
Thank you. 
 

With best wishes and warm regards. 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 
 


